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This is eternal life, that they may know YOU, the only true GOD, and JESUS 
CHRIST, who YOU have sent. John 17:3 

    The Fall 2017 semester of our ministry among students in Ukraine has started! We spent days 
in planning and are very excited to see our students' faces again. God gives us new challenges, 
brave ideas and deep understanding that we are completely dependent on His leadership. 

  Our vision: to glorify God by personal transforming into the image of Jesus Christ and 
multiplying faithful disciples among our nation and over the world. And if He will lead us to do 
something that we didn't do before we intend to trust and obey "for it is God who works in you 
both to will and to do for His good pleasure." Phil 2:13 

We have a dream to start a ministry for international students in Ukraine and this year God is 
leading us closer to this goal. We are going to take part in a winter conference for international 
students in America called VISION 2017 and we are working on taking five foreigners with us 
from Ukraine. We pray and hope this conference can bring good opportunity to find among the  
foreign students who study in Ukraine those who will become committed to be part of an 
International ministry team. In our next letters we will give you updates on our preparation for 
the Vision 2017 and about students who will come with us. You can find more about the 
conference here: http://www.visionconf.com 
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  The Fall semester was started with meeting new students 
through several events such as a free city tour, sports, a 
Russian speaking club for Chinese students, English speaking 
clubs for Ukrainian students, Arabic language class, national 
culture parties and an evangelical project called "Who Am I?" 
which includes  three personal meetings with each new 
student. For each meeting of this project we will use different 
interesting tools such as pictures or worldview maps, or 
perspective cards which will help students to understand their 
real beliefs and barriers on the way to know Jesus Christ. 

   Also we plan to make two new evangelical groups, one for 
Ukrainian students and one for foreigners. It will help us to get 
to know new students better and to see who is ready to follow 
and grow in Jesus right now.  

  We pray and expect God will raise up several committed 
students through events we do in cooperation with other 
Christians.  

  On the right side there are some pictures of the English 
Speaking Club at Kiev National University, Free City Tour, 
basketball on campus and a planning meeting of the Chinese 
Russian club with several Chinese and Ukrainian students and 
volunteers.  

   Here are the names of the Universities where we work this 
semester: Kiev National University, Kiev Polytechnic 
University, Conservatory, Linguistics University, Medical 
University and Architecture University.  

Please, pray with us in September & October:            
1. For good friendships with new Ukrainian & international 

students and for their open hearts to learn about Jesus. 

2. For us to prepare well for all events which we planned, and 
for the students involved in it to be responsible for some 
part of the event.  

3. For five international students whom we will take with us to 
Vision 2017 in Washington DC, USA on Dec 28, 2017 - Jan 
1, 2018. They will need US visas and airlines tickets, which 
is a big challenge for them.  

4. Pray for us to have wisdom in all we do, serve God in the 
power of the Holy Spirit and expand our partners' team.


